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Upcoming Program
August 26: @American Legion

Cindi Berry | Lisa Rump | Natalie Zaun

The Bev Hartig Huntington’s Disease Foundation was founded in 2011 as a vehicle for funding research to find a cure for Huntington’s Disease. The
Foundation has a three-pronged mission to educate, fund and believe that one day Huntington’s Disease will be eradicated.

Previous week's speakers...

Read More

Unable to Join Us In Person?

For those unable to attend our meeting in person, please feel free to join us virtually!

Just log in at:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82717043542?pwd=Tys3QWJrWDJiLzBVNGMzRFgrK1lsQT09

Meeting ID: 827 1704 3542

Passcode: 629733 [this passcode is for security reasons and therefore not published on our website]

We hope to see you either in-person or online on Friday!

WaterIsLife Charity Ball 2022

Well, Christmas Eve is just 4 months away!!! YIKES, which means that the next annual WaterIsLife Charity Ball is just over 3 months
away -- this year it will be on Saturday, December 3rd. And, although it is hard to think about Christmas-things when it is 80+ degrees, it is THAT
time for us to gather this year's team of people who would like to help.

The basics are well underway, but we could use your help and creativity. As we start to bring all the parts together. So:

If you like to schmooze, even just a little ... you could be on the hospitality team, or help with the auction items
If you like to decorate ... you could be part of the setup team, or help wrap and prepare the auction items to look like Santa just dropped
off his precious cargo
If you are an organizer ... you could help with the ticketing and host team, or help get the auction items on to the website
If you know people ... ;) ... you can let your friends know and see if they might have something they would like to donate, or help by
sponsoring the event
If you just like to party ... then, you can buy a table of tickets or two ... and plan to have one heck of an evening
OR/AND If you just would like to hangout with some great Rotarians, help anywhere you can and have time for, and come to the meetings
and get to know people better ... WELL YOU ARE INVITED!!!!

It is very true, "many hands make light work" ... it is also true, that if you want to help out ... you will be saving lives of thousands of people. Oh,
and we have a great time getting ready for this event.

SO YOU ARE INVITED ... PLEASE RSVP TO TOM BRANUM by replying to this email.

The NEXT meeting, if you can make it, is:

Tuesday, August 30th at 7:00pm
At Tom's Home ... 8440 Harrison Pkwy, Fishers, IN
Tom's Number: 317-313-8771
We'll have some pizza, and drinks.

This is an easy one, hope you can plan to be there -- the return on your investment is HUGE. IF YOU CANNOT MAKE IT, but are interested, please
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reply too, we'll keep you on the list for the next team-meeting :)

SAWs Build Help Needed!

News from the August 13 Build!

Fishers Rotarian's completed two SAWS ramp projects the weekend of August 13th; a small ramp at one house, and a backyard boardwalk at the
house where the Club helped build the ramp the previous weekend (8/6).

Photos of both ramps and the boardwalk are above.

Additionally, project leader and Rotarian Scott Tornquist received a very nice email following the weekend's build;

"Scott thanks again to you and your crew for the beautiful ramp! Ms. Cowherd has not used her front door for a long time
because she could not maneuver the steps with or without her walker. The ramp is a huge asset to her life. May you and your
crew be blessed to continue blessing others with your fine work."

The weekend was the fifth of five ramps build by Fishers Rotary over the last five months; very impressive!

Thanks to everyone that spent a Saturday morning making a meaningful difference in someone's life.

Community Garden News

All Hands on Deck at the Garden!

We are in full harvest ... not to mention weed-prevention ... mode at the garden, and all help is needed whenever you are available. If you are not
sure when you can make it or how you can best help, please reach out to Susan Leonard at susan.leonard1@icloud.com for any and all information!

And a special thank you to Rotarian Mike Kalb and Honey Baked Ham for sponsoring two new beehives. The hives and bees are now installed at the
garden!

https://www.sawsramps.org/
mailto:susan.leonard1@icloud.com?subject=Garden%20help


Keep It Interesting...
If you are a committee chair with an announcement, or a club member with some fun news, please sent it
my way!

Let's keep this newsletter interesting and relevant for all members! Send your stories, updates & pictures to
Club Editor Mark McSweeney for inclusion in the next issue of the Fishers Rotary Newsletter. Submission
deadline is each Monday at noon.

Pay with PayPal

You can now pay your dues, happy bucks, event fees or simply generous donations to the club via PayPal. Simply scan the QR Code below, or
search for fishersinrotaryclub@gmail.com (#fishersinrotaryclub) within your PayPal app.

Please remember to select "Sending to friends and family" before submitting your payment to avoid having any fees assessed to
the club for your payment.

Need You Member Login Credentials?
Friday, April 22, 2022

Did you forget your member login credentials for DACdb?

Not a problem! Email either Staci Woods at staci.woods@gmail.com or Mark McSweeney at 6560rye.oc@sbcglobal.net and we will be happy to send
you a link to reset your username and/or password.

Please contact Mark McSweeney @ 6560rye.oc@sbcglobal.net
to suggest content for the website or Club Bulletin.

Submission deadline is Monday at noon.

Follow us:
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